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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 11 September 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
1. Total market for over-road structures (also known as gantry, cantilever and 

monopoles) and the corresponding signage 

a) Structure that holds the sign: 

• Location of structure  

• Material the structure is made out of  

• Style of structure build (i.e tubular, trichord etc). 

• Over road (type?) or over other?  

• Size - height, width,  

• Full over road vs partial (Gantry, Cantilever, Monopod + or 

other suitable term/structure)  

• Date of build/Installation  

• Cost of structure  

• Cost of installation  

• Cost of structure replacement  

• Design life Spec (i.e 10, 25, 50 years) Expected 

rebuild/replacement date  

• Who built the structure  

• Who installed the structure  

• Any future planned structures in the next 5 years  

• Maintenance company 

We have reviewed our Road Maintenance database and can confirm the Kāpiti Coast 
District Council have no over-road structures within our roading network. On that basis 
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I must decline this part of your request as the documents alleged to contain the 
information requested does not exist, or despite reasonable efforts to locate them, 
they cannot be found, section 17(e) of the LGOIMA refers. 

 

b) The Sign itself (restricted to over road signage) 

• Location of sign  

• Size of sign  

• Date of purchase/installation  

• Cost of sign (at time of purchase)  

• Design Life  

• Expected replacement cost  

• Installation company  

• Manufacturing company 

• Maintenance company 

As per above, the Kāpiti Coast District Council have no over-road signage within our 
roading network. On that basis I must decline this part of your request as the 
documents alleged to contain the information requested does not exist, or despite 
reasonable efforts to locate them, they cannot be found, section 17(e) of the LGOIMA 
refers. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
 
Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure and Asset Management 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū Anga me te Whakahaere Rawa 
  




